
 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Enforcement, Councillor Kate Lymer 
has made the following executive decision:  
 
 

DRAFT ENFORCEMENT POLICY FOR PUBLIC PROTECTION 
 

Reference Report: 
Draft Enforcement policy for Public ProtectionPART 1 REPORT TEMPLATE, 
14/11/2019 Public Protection and Enforcement Policy Development & Scrutiny 
Committee    
 
 
Decision: 
 
The Portfolio Holder agreed that the draft Public Protection Enforcement Policy, be 
subject to public consultation until 24th January 2020. 
 
The Portfolio Holder agreed that feedback on the consultation should be received at 
the next meeting of the Committee on 4th February 2020. 
 
The Portfolio Holder agreed that delegated authority should be given to the Director of 
Environment and Public Protection (in consultation with the Portfolio Holder) to make 
minor amendments to the policy if required. 
 
The Portfolio Holder agreed that the adoption of the finalised enforcement policy be 
adopted by the Executive on 1st April 2020.         
 
Reasons: 
 

Agreement was required to undertake a public consultation regarding the draft 
enforcement policy. This was because the policy needed to be reviewed to take into 
account changes in legislation, including changes brought about by the Regulators 
Code.       
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Public Protection and Enforcement 
PDS Committee on the 14th November 2019. and the Committee supported the 
proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Kate Lymer  
Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Enforcement 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 



 
 

 

Date of Decision:   15 November 2019 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   22 November 2019  
Decision Reference:   PPE 15068 

 
 
  


